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To whom it may concern

Crew accommodation on ships registered to the Marshall Islands is not required to satisfy ILO
convention requirements. However, the government encourages applying ILO Conventions No. 92
and No. 133.

The government provides Documents of Compliance, which certify that shipboard accommodations
comply with either ILO Convention No. 92 or No. 133. This optional certification will be issued, at
the request of a ships owner or operator, upon satisfactory completion of the necessary plan review
and shipboard surveys.

If you want to have above certification and make an application to us, ClassNK service site will issue
the certification on behalf of the government.

For any questions about the above, please contact:

NIPPON KAIJT KYOKALI (ClassNK)

Material and Equipment Department, Administration Center, Head Office
Address:  4-7 Kioi-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-8567, Japan

Tel.: +81-3-5226-2020

Fax: +81-3-5226-2057

E-mail: eqd@classnk.or.jp

NOTES:

[ ] ClassNK Technical Information is provided only for the purpose of supplying current information to its readers.

[ ClassNK, its officers, employees and agents or sub-contractors do not warrant the accuracy of the information contained
herein and are not liable for any loss, damage or expense sustained whatsoever by any person caused by use of or
reliance on this information.

(] Back numbers are available on ClassNK Internet Homepage (URL: www.classnk.or.jp).



